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PRESS RELEASE 
 
Bahmüller & Göpfert at SuperCorrExpo in Atlanta, GA 
 
For four days, October 1st - 4th, 2012, Bahmüller & Göpfert presented themselves under the mutual 
corporation BGM at the Georgia World Congress Center in Atlanta. The mostly North American 
participants could learn about the Turbox II innovations, the all new POWERPACKER II, as well as 
the semi-automatic machine spectrum of gluers, stitchers and tapers, which has been an industry 
staple for many years. In particular, independently owned box manufacturing companies showed 
great interest in the product offering. The number of visitors were fewer than four years ago at the 
same event, but the quality of interest was very good. People clearly were well prepared to discuss 
specific machinery and system requirements that need solutions. Noteworthy also was the 
participation of Latin American box makers for which we could identify some lucrative opportunities 
fort the immediate future. The specially designed 30 year BGM anniversary beer mug found much 
interest among the visitors and literally flew off the stand. 
 
Based on the quality of projects identified, a significant increase of business for Bahmueller is 
expected for the coming year in North America.  
 
The next SuperCorrExpo is scheduled for October 17 – 20th, 2016 in Orlando, FL. 
 

  
 

  


